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Friends Communicator 
From the President 

Fellow FOUCL Members, 

We held our 3rd quarterly membership meeting and 
picnic on July 21 in the Union County Senior Center 
pavilion. The day was sunny, the food was delicious, 
and there was good discussion and a lot of enthusiastic 
volunteering and decision-making at the meeting. As 
you read through this newsletter you will find a fall full of activities. Please 
think about the areas where you can join in. 

Union County Public Library had a successful Tails and Tales Children’s 
Summer Reading Program. This newsletter shares photos of happy 
participants enjoying the activities, which were partially financed by your 
contributions. The Summer Reading Program finale included pizza and the 
awarding of prizes, with FOUCL donating the three top prizes of two Walmart 
gift cards and a child-friendly android tablet. 

Now that we are more than halfway through 2021, it is time to start thinking 
about next year, and a Nominating Committee for FOUCL 2022 Officers has 
been formed. This committee includes Judy Baldwin, Sally Woodworth, and 
Katherine Lavery. The Vice President position continues to be our greatest 
need. 

I am excited to announce the Everything Christmas Sale and our Fall/
Thanksgiving Bake Sale are back in person! These two programs are 
community favorites and we will need plenty of help in many areas. More 
information can be found on Page 2 and page 5. I appreciate the following 
people for stepping up to chair these activities: 

 Everything Christmas Sale Chairs: Collection / Pricing: Jane Manuszak; 
Set Up and Take Down: Katherine Lavery; Publicity: Jackie Volk; 
Scheduling of Volunteers: Connie Rosenberry; and Off-Site Storage: Robert 
Harford 

 November 23 Bake Sale Co-Chairs: Sally Woodworth and Roslyn Wise 

Thanks, once again, for all you do, 

Jackie Volk 

 

:ĂĐŬŝĞ�sŽůŬ͕�WƌĞƐŝĚĞŶƚ 



Calendar 

 
August 
Quarterly Newsletter 
Emailed to Members 
 
Oct. 17-23 
National Friends of Libraries 
Week 
 
October: Collection begins for 
Everything Christmas Sale 
 
Oct 20  2-4 p.m. 
Quarterly Membership Meeting 
Community Room 
 
November  
Quarterly Newsletter Emailed to 
Members 
 
All meetings open to members. 

All programs open to the public. 
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What’s Happening! 

Everything Christmas Sale 
November 5 and 6 
 
Our Everything Christmas Sales were major 
fundraisers for FOUCL in 2018 and 2019. We 
had to take a break last year but are coming back in 2021. 
We will be accepting Christmas item donations all through 
in the month of October. We accept everything Christmas 
related, except large artificial trees (due to storage 
limitations). In the past, donations have included the 
following Christmas-themed items: stuffed toys, stationary, 
ornaments, figurines, wrapping paper, candles, wreaths, 
outside decorations and lights, books, dishes, and creches. 

You can support the sale in three ways. 1) We will need  
members to work at receiving donations as they come in 
during October and to work the days of the sale the first 
weekend in November.  2) We will need your Christmas 
themed donations. 3) See Page 5 for other items needed. 

This sale benefits everyone involved. Donations of gently 
used Christmas items get clutter out of our homes. Those 
who purchase are thrilled to be able to bring something 
different and new to them into their homes. And, of course, 
Union County Public Library benefits from the money 
raised. 
 

 
Thanksgiving Bake Sale  
Tuesday, November 23 
 
Mark your calendars for the upcoming bake 

sale on Tuesday, November 23, from 10 AM to 2 PM in the 
Community Room at the Union County Public Library. Plan 
to drop off your delicious baked goods the afternoon before 
the sale or that morning before we open to the public at 10 
AM. And, of course, we will need a few volunteers to be at 
the sale to answer any questions and take in the money. 
 
We have our autumn sale right before Thanksgiving because 
these goodies make great hostess gifts, can be added to a 
Thanksgiving feast, or can be eaten and enjoyed right away. 
Please plan to bake, or shop, or both! 

National Friends of 
Libraries Week 
October 17-23, 2021 

This is a special week to 
recognize and thank Friends 
like you for the help and 
support given in advocating 
for libraries, literacy, and 
lifelong learning.  
Good Friends help 
make great libraries! 
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Librarian’s Spotlight! 

Thank you to all the Friends of Union County Library for 
your continued support.  FOUCL paid for most of our magazine and 
newspaper subscription renewals in May. We’re thankful to be able 
to start having periodicals available for patrons on our shelves. 

Mrs. Ann is our new Children’s Services Coordinator at UCPL.  She jumped right in 
during the busiest time for our children’s services and has already finalized most of 
her fall lesson plans.  With 30 years as a Media Specialist, she has a lot to offer us.  
One of her first new projects will be to start a Junior Book Club later in the year. Be 
sure to introduce yourself when you see her. 

The library has just finished another successful Summer Reading Program with 
wonderful attendance and participation. The animal based theme, Tails and Tales, was a hybrid 
program that included in-house, virtual and off-site 
events. We were able to host Michelle’s Magical Poodles, 
Storyteller Barry Stewart, Jeffini’s Crazy Critter Safari 
with Animal Tales from Around the World, Smithgall 
Woods Creepy Crawlies and Professor Whizzpop.  We 
had 121 juveniles, teens and adults register for the 
Summer Reading Program and 22 of them read over 100 
books and qualified to be named “Super Readers”. SRP 
was successful in part by the FOUCL donations and 
volunteering. FOUCL paid for several of our materials, supplies, and prizes this year.   

 Attendance and circulation continue to grow as we are now open full hours and services.  Our 
computer lab will soon offer full capacity access for the first time since March 2020.  We also 
hope to start offering some adult classes this fall.  Please watch for announcements in the next 
few months. 

  

 

 

^ƵƐŝĞ��ƌĞŶĚůĞ͕�>ŝďƌĂƌŝĂŶ 
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FOUCL is present at many library activities, like this Summer Reading Program, Michelle’s Magical Poodles. 
President Jackie Volk greets guests, children watch, and 2 children hold the hoops for one poodle to jump 
through the hoop and over a boy.  

Head Librarian, Susie Brindle, with 
Storyteller, Barry Stewart Mann and 
Children’s Librarian Mrs.  Ann. 

Jeffini’s Crazy Critter  Safari 
Program 

FOUCL Newsletter editor, 
Connie Rosenberry is ready 
to dig in to her meal.  

FOUCL members, Larry Rosenberry, Jim  and FOUCL Treasurer, Sally 
Woodworth, check out the array of choices, but Katherine Lavery is all 
smiles with her selection. 

David and Nancy Bryant,  FOUCL Secretary, 
enjoy their picnic lunch 

Left to right; 
New member, 
Lee Cromwell 
is welcomed 
by Jean and  
Al Nethery  

Librarian Susie Brindle and 
Library Staff member, 
Wendy enjoy the poodles. 



What We Do 

Through your 
membership and 

donations,       
FOUCL’s 
activities 

support your 
local library by 

providing 
materials and 
activities not 

otherwise 
available 

through local 
funding. 
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Owliver’s Friends 

tŚŽ͛Ɛ�KǁůŝǀĞƌ͍ 

KǁůŝǀĞƌ�ŝƐ�ƚŚĞ�&ƌŝĞŶĚƐ�ŽĨ�hŶŝŽŶ�
�ŽƵŶƚǇ�>ŝďƌĂƌǇ��DĂƐĐŽƚ͘�,Ğ�
ǁĂƐ�ŶĂŵĞĚ��ďǇ�&ƌŝĞŶĚƐ�
ŵĞŵďĞƌƐ�ŵĂŶǇ�ǇĞĂƌƐ�ĂŐŽ�
ƚŚƌŽƵŐŚ�Ă�ŶĂŵŝŶŐ�ĐŽŶƚĞƐƚ͘� 

dŚŝƐ�tŝƐĞ�KůĚ�Kǁů�ŬŶŽǁƐ�͙� 

�ŽŽŬƐ�ĂƌĞ�ǁŚĞƌĞ�ǇŽƵ�ĐĂŶ�ĮŶĚ�
ĂŶǇƚŚŝŶŐ͘� 

�ŽŽŬƐ�ƉƌŽǀŝĚĞ�ĞŶƚĞƌƚĂŝŶŵĞŶƚ͘ 

�ŽŽŬƐ�ŚĂǀĞ�ƚŚĞ�ĂŶƐǁĞƌƐ�ƚŽ�
ƋƵĞƐƟŽŶƐ͘ 

�ŽŽŬƐ�ƚĂŬĞ�ǇŽƵ�ƉůĂĐĞƐ�ǇŽƵ�ŵĂǇ�
ŶĞǀĞƌ�ŚĂǀĞ�Ă�ĐŚĂŶĐĞ�ƚŽ�ǀŝƐŝƚ͘ 

�ŽŽŬƐ�ŽƉĞŶ�ǇŽƵƌ�ŝŵĂŐŝŶĂƟŽŶ͘ 

�ŽŽŬƐ�ŵĂŬĞ�ĐŚŝůĚƌĞŶ�ůŝĨĞůŽŶŐ�
ůĞĂƌŶĞƌƐ͘ 

�ŽŽŬƐ�ĐŚĂůůĞŶŐĞ�ƵƐ�ƚŽ�ďĞ�
ďĞƩĞƌ�ƉĞŽƉůĞ͕�ĚĞǀĞůŽƉ�
ĐŽŵƉĂƐƐŝŽŶ͕�ĂŶĚ�ŽƉĞŶ�ŽƵƌ�
ŵŝŶĚƐ͘ 

9ROXQWHHUV��)28&/�UXQV�RQ�9ROXQWHHUV 
Board members keep things running smoothly, but it 
is the ones who show up to help during an event that 
keep things running! That’s you! 
 
In the coming months we will need our valuable volunteers in 
many ways. Where do you fit in? 
 
(YHU\WKLQJ�&KULVWPDV�6DOH� 
October: We will need helpers to accept, sort and price donated 
items. Jane Manuszak will be coordinating this task.  
November  4th: Help set up for the sale 
November 6th: Help clean up after the sale 
         Katherine Lavery will coordinate this task. 
November 5-6: Take a shift and work the sale 
        Connie Rosenberry will be scheduling 
people to work in each of these areas. If you 
already know where you want to help, email her at:  
granberry2@hotmail.com 
 
Miscellaneous needs: 
Please look over the list of items needed to prepare for this sale. 
These donations will lower our overhead expenses and add 
more dollars to our profit! 
· Quart and snack sized zippered plastic bags 
· Garage sale pre-printed price stickers 
· White stringed tags 
· Scotch tape 
· Bubble wrap 
Starting in October items can be left in a box outside the 
Friends Room. 
 
%DNH�6DOH��1RYHPEHU����� 
Sally Woodworth and Roslyn Wise will need: 
· People to call for donated baked goods 
· Helpers to take a shift the day of the sale 
· Helpers to set up Nov. 22 or clean up Nov. 23 
 
Where Do You Fit? We Need You! 
 



DŽƌĞ��ďŽƵƚ͘͘͘ 
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The Friends Communicator is published 4 times a year, following  the 
Quarterly  Membership Meetings.  
The publication dates are February, May, August and November.  

8QLRQ�&RXQW\�3XEOLF�/LEUDU\�WKDQNV�WKH�)ULHQGV�RI�8QLRQ�&RXQW\�/LEUDU\�IRU�KHOSLQJ�WR�SXUFKDVH�WKH�IROORZLQJ�
DGXOW��\RXQJ�DGXOW��DQG�MXYHQLOH�ERRNV��,I�\RX�ZLVK�WR�SODFH�KROGV�RQ�DQ\�RI�WKHVH�ERRNV�JR�WR�JDSLQHV�RUJ�RU�
FDOO�WKH�OLEUDU\� 

 
1HZ�)28&/-)XQGHG�%RRNV 

 
$GXOW�)LFWLRQ 

7KH�*UDVV�LV�6LQJLQJ�–�'RULV�/HVVLQJ 
7KH�/LIH�:H�%XU\�–�$OOHQ�(VNHQV 

7KH�.LWFKHQ�+RXVH�–�.DWKOHHQ�*ULVVRP 
7KH�5LYHU�RI�.LQJV�–�7D\ORU�%URZQ 
1HWZRUN�RI�'HFHLW�–�7RP�7KUHDGJLOO 
:LQWHU¶V�)XU\�–�7RP�7KUHDGJLOO 
&DXJKW�LQ�7LPH�–�-XOLH�0F(OZDLQ 
%HWUD\DO�LQ�7LPH�–�-XOLH�0F(OZDLQ 
6KDGRZV�LQ�7LPH�–�-XOLH�0F(OZDLQ 
$WODQWD�1RLU�–�9DULRXV�$XWKRUV 

7KH�$WODV�RI�5HGV�DQG�%OXHV�–�'HYL�6��/DVNDU 
 

$GXOW�1RQ-)LFWLRQ 
7KH�)RUJRWWHQ�����–�*UHJRU\�$��)UHHPDQ 

7KH�7UDGLWLRQ�–�-HULFKR�%URZQ 
%LJ�&KLFNHQ�–�0DU\Q�0F.HQQD 

6HFUHWV�RI�WKH�6RXWKHUQ�7DEOH�–�9LUJLQLD�:LOOLV 
 

-XYHQLOH�	�<$ 
&OD\WRQ�%\UG�*RHV�8QGHUJURXQG�–�5LWD�:LOOLDPV-*DUFLD 

7KH�3RHW�;�–�(OL]DEHWK�$FHYHGR 
7KH�9DQGHUEHHNHUV�RI����VW�6WUHHW�–�.DULQD�<DQ�*ODVHU 
7KH�7UXWK�$V�7ROG�%\�0DVRQ�%XWWOH�–�/HVOLH�&RQQRU 

+HOOR��8QLYHUVH�–�(ULQ�(QWUDGD�.HOO\ 
$PDO�8QERXQG�–�$LVKD�6DHHG 

7KH�*LUO�:KR�'UHZ�%XWWHUIOLHV�–�-R\FH�6LGPDQ 
7KH�3DUNHU�,QKHULWDQFH�–�9DULDQ�-RKQVRQ 

'DULXV�WKH�*UHDW�LV�1RW�2ND\�–�$GLE�.KRUUDP 
)URQW�'HVN�–�.HOO\�<DQJ 

<RX�*R�)LUVW�–�(ULQ�(QWUDGD�.HOO\ 
%HDU�&DPH�$ORQJ�–�5LFKDUG�7��0RUULV 
&UHHS\�&DUURWV��–�$DURQ�5H\QROGV 

5HVFXH�	�-HVVLFD�–�-HVVLFD�.HQVN\�	�3DWULFN�'RZQHV 
$ULVWRWOH�DQG�'DQWH�'LVFRYHU�WKH�6HFUHWV�RI�WKH�8QLYHUVH�–�%��$��6DHQ] 
.HHSHU�RI�WKH�/RVW�&LWLHV�6HULHV��%RRNV��-���–�6KDQQRQ�0HVVHQJHU 


